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Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Parliament House accommodation 

Question:  128 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

Are there any current plans for expansion of Parliament House being considered? 

Answer 

The Australian Parliament House Accommodation Strategy and Precinct Master Plan, when 
completed, will present a broad range of options to meet the foreseeable accommodation 
requirements of the Parliament over the next 25 years. 


